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Congratulations to this group of seniors who completed the rigorous college preparation curriculum to achieve this highlight as AVID graduates in their high school program. And a big Thank You to Mrs. Rebecca Lacy for her dedication and time to support these students throughout the 2014-15 school year so these graduates were able to reach and accomplish their AVID goals.
